
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

 

Tuesday, April 5, 2016 at 8:30 a.m. 
 

Present:  Chairperson Ray Egbert, Cheryl Filler, Wayne Doran, Laura Simon, Barbara Sargent 
 

1. The committee reviewed several salary recommendations for the 2016/2017 budget. 

2. Dr. Sargent proposed two internal staff transfers. 

3. Dr. Sargent provided a review of non-tenured certificated staff performance for the committee. 

4. Dr. Sargent provided an update on litigious personnel matters that have been finalized. 
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